
 BUCKLAND CULTURAL COUNCIL 
 MEETING MINUTES 

 Buckland Town Hall and via Zoom 
 December 7, 2021 from 6:00 - 7:30 PM 

 Jim Bonham, Co-Chair and Treasurer opened the meeting. 

 All members except Brook Batteau were present at the meeting. Cynthia Fisher and Sarah 
 Neelon joined via Zoom. 

 All applicants for FY22 grants were reviewed. Each councilmember was assigned 2-4 
 applications and provided a summary and recommendation to approve or deny to the Council. 
 The Council voted to decline 4 of the total 29 applications received. 

 Laura Cunningham volunteered to notify the denied applicants via the MCC website providing 
 the rationale cited by the Council. The applicants will have at least 15 days to modify their 
 applications before grant approvals are distributed at the next meeting. 

 The next meeting was scheduled for January 4th at 6:00pm at the Buckland Town Hall. 

 The meeting was adjourned. 


